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Thursday, June 2, 2016
Hardin County Schools 
Attn:  John Stith
65 W.A. Jenkins Road 
Elizabethtown, KY. 42701
Re:  June Board Agenda Items
   
        Mr. Stith:
The following are the items Engineering Design Group, Inc has for the June Board meeting.

Wilson Road Access Drive – Bus Garage BG#16-037

Change Order C1.1 for $11,137.00 for mediation of unsuitable soils – requires Board approval.
In May the Board approved Change Order Directive for this in an amount not to exceed $24,500.00.

Construction update:

Site excavation is essentially complete except for finish grading (access road is at sub-grade)

Stone base should be installed by the Board meeting date and asphalt paving should follow shortly thereafter.

Fencing and gates still need to be installed
Construction is going well and is on schedule

Parking Lot Improvements – James T. Alton Middle School – BG#16-176

Low Bidder – Scotty’s Contracting $ Stone, LLC.  – Bid Amount - $110,149.00 – Board approved last month.
Owner/Contractor Contract and supporting documentation should be in hand next week.

Construction update:

Construction has not started, may possibly start construction by date of Board meeting.

Coordination with geo-thermal contractor is ongoing relating to the geo-thermal line to be installed across the parking lot by the geo-thermal contractor.

Project is anticipated to be completed on schedule.

Parking Lot Improvements – Bluegrass Middle School – BG#16-177

Low Bidder – Hall Contracting of Kentucky, Inc. – Bid Amount - $150,047.00 – Board approved last month.
Owner/Contractor Contract and supporting documentation should be in hand next week.

Construction update:

Construction has not yet started.  Construction will be started by date of Board meeting.

Coordination with geo-thermal contractor is ongoing and everything appears to be going well.

Coordinating matters relating to transformer meter base and generator service lines.
Project is anticipated to be completed on schedule.

If you have any questions or need anything else please feel free to contact me.

Respectfully Submitted,

Engineering Design Group, Inc. 

Michael P. Billings, PE, PLS






